
Planning & Zoning – Building & Safety – Revenue Development 
300 E. Superstition Boulevard  Apache Junction, AZ 85119  Ph: (480) 474-5083  Fax (480) 982-7010 

DATE: March 10, 2020 

MEMO TO: Mayor and Apache Junction City Council Members; 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

THROUGH: Larry Kirch, Development Services Director 
Rudy Esquivias, Planning Manager 

FROM: Nicholas Leftwich, Planning Intern 

SUBJECT: Continuance of PZ-1-20 to a later date. 

Following a former request for continuance, a further 30-day 
referral to a later date is requested so that the applicant 
can provide additional details, plans, and information to the 
proposal of the project before presenting to Council and the 
Planning and Zoning Commission.  

Staff respectfully requests that the public hearings be 
continued to: 

Planning and Zoning Commission meeting of April 14, 2020; 

City Council Meeting of May 5, 2020. 

____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by Nicholas Leftwich 
Planning Intern 

City of Apache Junction 
Development Services Department 


